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Apple issued one of its bi-annual transparency reports today, and apart from the
usual numbers on account takedown requests, the company issued a statement
saying that it’ll soon start reporting government requests to take down apps from
the App Store. These requests will relate to alleged legal and / or policy provision
violations, Apple says.
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